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JUN 8 1994

Docket No. 50-219

GPU Nuclear Corporation
Mr. C. A. Mascari, Vice President and Director i

Nuclear Assurance Division
One Upper Pond Road
Parsippany, New Jersey 07054

,

Dear Mr. Mascari:
,

SUBJECT: OPERATIONAL QUALITY ASSURANCE PLAN REVISION FOR THREE
MILE ISLAND, UNIT 1 (50-289), AND OYSTER CREEK GENERATING
STATION (50-219) >

Reference: Your letter from Mr. C. A. Mascari to the USNRC, dated April 6,1994.

We have received your letter transmitting the proposed changes to the Operational Quality
Assurance Program for the above generating stations, delegating the QA functions to the ,

Director-Nuclear Safety Assurance. An initial review of your submittal has begun.
Altnough your letter indicates that the changes do not involve reduction in your QA
com:nitments, based on our preliminary review, we believe that a more detailed review by
NRR is required to confirm you assertion. We anticipate that this process will require more
than 60 days to complete. Upon completion, you will be notified of the results.

If you have any question regarding this review, you may contact Mr. Suresh Chaudhary at
(610-337-5535) or Mr. Michael Modes at (610-337-5198).

Sincerely
w

,

Michael Modes, Chief
Materials Section
Division of Reactor Safety
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cc:
'J. Barton, Vice President and Director

M. Laggart, Manager, Corporate Licensing
G. Busch, Manager, Site Licensing, Oyster Creek
Public Document Room (PDR) i

>

Local Public Document Room (LPDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
NRC Resident Inspector
State of New Jersey

bec:
Region I Docket Room (with concurrences)

'

J. Rogge, DRP
W.' Dean, OEDO
J. Stolz, NRR/PD 1-4
A. Dromerick,14RR/PD l-4
DRS File
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